Reception Newsletter



Thursday 9th June 2022

This week in Reception...

Literacy: Our book of the week was "The Little Red Hen." The children have been learning how to make bread like the Red Hen, it was so much fun!

Maths: We have been learning about number bonds up to 10; we have been singing the following songs to have a better understanding of number bonds:

- -5 little speckled frogs.
- -5 little ducks.
- -5 little monkeys.
- -10 fat sausages.

|--|

Please support your child to read the CVC words below by applying our strategy of; look at the letter, make the sound and blend it altogether.

broom	fur	boot	star	curl
park	car	hurt	pool	art

Please apply the same strategy as above to read the CVC words (the underlined words) but read the Sight Words by sight.

Room on the broom.

This is a red car.

I went to the pool.

My hair has a soft curl.

45 Sight Words

We have sent home a pencil case with all 45 Sight Words on flash cards. Please support your child by reading the words to them and asking them to repeat after you. Our 45 High Frequency words this week are ...

can

play

no

Phase 3 Sight Words

We are now learning our phase 3 Sight Words. Below are our words of the week. We have been matching these words in our book of the week. Please note there will be some overlaps with the 45 Sight Words. A list of the phase 3 Sight Words have been stuck into the "Reading Explorers" book and we are sending a copy home this week.

that

her

Next Wednesday 15th of June we will receive the visit from ZooLab. Our reception children are going to have the chance to see different kinds of insects/reptiles.

Please, keep an eye out for the text asking for consent.

Have a lovely weekend The Reception Team.